
Goldfinch have come back to school
ready to start the year! We have got
stuck into some great work and have

been trying really hard. We have enjoyed
making some patterns using wool and
sticks during outdoor learning. We have
also been practicing our letter formation

for our names, as well as some great
Maths, thinking about 'big' and 'small'.
We have already formed some great

relationships in class and are all working
so hard on sharing. What a busy couple

of weeks, good job Goldfinch!
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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
It has been a joy this week to spend some time with
the new Early Years children and to see them so
settled in their classes already. Starting school is a
huge milestone and it is fantastic to see everyone
doing so well!
There is a Macmillan coffee morning here at school
next Friday morning, September 27th. This is a great
opportunity to meet other parents/carers as well as
raising some money for a worthwhile cause. If you are
able to, please do send in cake for the coffee morning
(with a list of ingredients too please). 

Marianne Murphy

CLASS UPDATE
Goldfinch Class

SIGN OF THE WEEK

WEEKLY BEHAVIOUR TIPS
Consistency and predictability is key to supporting children
with SEND. Please help us to provide consistency between
home and school by using the same vocabulary/ language at
home.



Friday 27th September
Macmillan Coffee Morning

Wednesday 9th October
Parents’ Evening

Friday 18th October
Masks for MASKS event

Friday 25th October
School Photographer & Half-Term 

(School closes Friday 25th October and re-
opens Monday 4th November)

Friday 15th November
Children In Need

Thursday 12th December
Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th - Thursday 19th
December

School Production - It’s a Baby

Friday 20th December
Last day of Term - Christmas Holidays
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Have a great weekend.
Bradley Taylor

Principal
Booker Park School

Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury
Buckinghamshire, 

HP21 9ET

USEFUL INFORMATION 
COME AND JOIN US!

There is one week to go until our Macmillan Coffee Morning being held
here at Booker Park. Join us for coffee and cake as we help raise funds
to support those living with cancer in the UK.

We look forward to seeing you there.
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